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We, the people who live and use the Delaware River valley, want to be involved in the decision
making process where the quality of life in the Delaware watershed is a stake. We are asking for
and want, greater transparency and fair opportunities to provide meaningful and informed public
participation in the approvals and policies that the DRBC makes. These critical decisions directly
affect the quality of our environment, our drinking water, our air quality, the diversity and health of
the Delaware River, its species, habitats, ecosystems, tributaries and communities throughout the
entire magnificent Delaware River Watershed. We cannot effectively take part and influence
outcomes if the decisionmaking process is not open and interactive, with all important decisions and
the underlying information about them fully disclosed and available for review and comment.



